
A Special  
RetirementCelebration 

to Honor 

Kathy Brown
for 

 21 Years of  Dedicated Service as 
Executive Director 

of The Shepherd’s Staff

June 1, 2012 

The Shepherd’s Staff 
30 Carroll Street, Westminster, MD



Please Join Us 
for a Service at Meditation Garden 

3-6 pm 
To Thank Kathy for her Dedication 

and Leadership

To Praise the Great Shepherd for
Guiding the Ministry 

To Pray the Mission Remains Bright 
as a “Beacon of Hope” 

Service 
- Welcome - 

- Founding Pastor’s Message - 
- Scripture Reading - 

- Remarks by Past Presidents - 
- Dedication - 

- Kathy’s Reflections - 
- Benediction -

Email or Bring Special Memory 
for Kathy’s Scrapbook

Refreshments Following Service

RSVP by May 25 to Brenda Meadows,  
shepstaff@comcast.net or call 410.857.5944


